From: Johnston, Jeremiah (MTO)

To: Alison Fox

Cc: Hodgins, Allan (MTO)
Subject: RE: Agenda - Committee of Adjustment - December 13, 2022
Date: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 10:08:25 AM
Attachments: image001.png
image002.png
image003.png
image004.png
image005.png
image006.png
image007.png
image008.png
image009.png
RE ACTION REQUIRED - Committee of Adjustment Application Review - December 13 2022 Meeting.msg
RE MTO Comments A 2022 142 2480 Homer Watson Boulevard#A2.msg

You don't often get email from jeremiah.johnston@ontario.ca. Learn why this is important

Hi Allison,

MTO comments for this meeting are in the two emails attached.

Additionally, CC 2022-002 — 138, 150-154 Victoria Street South & 100 Park Street, is
outside of MTO permit control area, MTO has no objection.

Thank you,

Jeremiah Johnston Corridor Management Planner
Corridor Management Section

Ministry of Transportation Operations Branch West
659 Exeter Road, London, ON N6E 1L3

M: (226)-980-6407

From: Hodgins, Allan (MTO) <Allan.Hodgins@ontario.ca>

Sent: November 30, 2022 11:09 PM

To: Alison Fox <Alison.Fox@kitchener.ca>

Cc: Johnston, Jeremiah (MTO) <Jeremiah.Johnston@ontario.ca>
Subject: RE: Agenda - Committee of Adjustment - December 13, 2022

Hi Alison,

Please be advised that Jeremiah Johnston, cc’d herein, will be taking over MTO
Corridor Management Planner duties for land development and planning applications
for Waterloo County and the City of Kitchener therein, effective immediately.

Please update your contact list accordingly. Jeremiah has been with MTO since 2016
working in various sections, most recently working as Corridor Management Officer —
Utilities. He will be a great asset in his new role.

| will still be involved in MTO matters within Waterloo, however please ensure the



